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Amendment 2 
Council Bill No. 39-2020 

Amendment Proposed by: The Chairperson at the Request of the County Executive 

Introduced: July 6, 2020 

Auditor: Edward Shulder 
 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

The financial impact of this amendment was addressed in the original analysis. As a result, this 
amendment has no additional fiscal impact. 

 

Purpose: 

This amendment increases the number of possible street lights to be purchased and installed from 
7,258 to 7,450. 

 

Other Comments: 

The supporting detail and total costs with the original legislation included purchase and 
installation of up to 7,411 street lights. The Administration advised that installation costs will be 
less than originally expected. As a result, the costs will not exceed the total included in the 
original legislation. 

 


